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CALEDON MINOR LACROSSE HOSTS TOURNAMENT

	

The Caledon Bandits peewee division team took on the Milton Mavericks during tournament play at the Bolton arena. Teams from

as far away as Napean and Niagara-on-the-Lake took part in the annual Bob Patching Memorial Tournament, hosted by Caledon

Minor Lacrosse. The tournament hosted five divisions and 32 teams playing in Bolton and at Al Palladini arena in Vaughan. The

peewee Bandits won this game 10-5 over Milton.Photo by Brian Lockhart
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